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Eric is a first generation Chinese American that was born in Taiwan. He moved to the United States after he graduated 

from St, Dominic’s High School. He served in the Taiwanese Army from 1983 to 1985. He was honorably discharged from 

Army as First Sergeant.   

After moving to America from Taiwan, Eric first earned his Bachelor Degree in Biology from the University of St. Thomas 

in Houston, Texas. He then went on to Texas Chiropractic College and received his Doctor of Chiropractic Degree and 

graduated with honor as the class Valedictorian. He also obtained his credential certificate as a Certified Chiropractic 

Sports Practitioner. Eric started his private practice in Houston in 2001 and has been practicing ever since 2001.  

Eric was invited to join the Rotary Club of Memorial-Spring Branch in 2004. He served as club treasurer, secretary, 

president-elect, club president, and Foundation president. He was asked to be assistant governor in 2011. He was 

named AG of the year in 2011. He and his wife has hosted Rotary Youth Exchange student.  He served as District 

Governor in 2016-17.  He is appointed to serve as Rotary Public Image Coordinator for Zone 25b/29 for the term of 

2018-2021.  Eric is also selected to be a member of the Rotary Foundation Major Gift Initiative in 2019. Eric is a Major 

Donor and member of Paul Harris Society, White Hat Society, Bequest Society, and Polio Plus Society. 

Eric has always focused his service on children. He started one of the most successful Immunization Program for the 

local children in the Houston area in 2006 and since has become one of the largest immunization project in the city of 

Houston. He organized car seat for children collaborated with the Texas Children’s Hospital and provided hundreds of 

car seat for underprivileged families in the local community. He also set up a bike helmet program for his club. The club 

has given out thousands of properly fitted bike helmet to children in the community.  Future of mankind is Eric’s 

passion. 

Eric met his wife Sandra in 1986 while they were both attending college. They got married in 1988. They have one son, 

Blake, who has graduated from Texas A&M University and now in Texas Chiropractic College pursuing his professional 

career. Blake is also a proud Paul Harris Fellow.  Sandra has been actively involved with Rotary D5890 in many 

committees. She is a charter member of the Rotary Community Corp of D5890 in 2014. She is also the Chartering 

President of the Rotary Club of Houston Energy Corridor in 2017. Sandra also received the Service Above Self Award 

from Rotary International in 2013. Sandra is currently serving as Assistant Governor of D5890.  


